George Li

From: mdos\?,.d:o:m (NSD) <Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov>
Sent: ““Monday, April 15, 2013 10:45 AM

To: George Lij; _3m2m3_m,msm@;.gmmgmv\.noB.

Cc: David Krech; Adrienne Downs

Subject: RE: Five9 STA Renewal Filing

We have no objection to the STA renewal.

From: George Li [mailto:George.Li@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 5:27 PM

To: 'marvinliang@jonesday.com'; Brown, Tyrone (NSD)

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD); Rockoff, Jennifer (NSD); David Krech; Adrienne Downs
Subject: Re: Five9 STA Renewal Filing

Thank you.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Marvin Liang [mailto:marvinliang@jonesday.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 05:13 PM Eastern Standard Time

To: Brown, Tyrone (NSD) <Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov>

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD) (Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov) <Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov>; Rockoff, Jennifer (NSD)
(Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov) <Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov>; George Li; David Krech; Adrienne Downs
Subject: Five9 STA Renewal Filing

Ty,

Five9 has filed a request to renew it's 214 Special Temporary Authority ("STA") (ITC-STA-20130120-00016), which
expires on April 16, 2013. A courtesy copy of that filing is attached below.

George Li of the FCC's International Bureau has informed us that Team Telecom/DOJ's consent is required to extend the
STA. We wanted to make sure that there isn't anything further that you might need from us in consideration of extending
the STA. Please note that Five9 is applying for a renewal for the maximum period of 180 days.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Marvin

Marvin A. Liang

% 51 Louisiana Ave. NW, Washington, DC 20001-2113
Direct 202.879.5455 » Mobile 214.683.2816 ¢ Fax 202.626.1700
marvinliang@jonesday.com




